
Staff Training

We are delighted to announce 

that Emily W (SQ) Emily Be 

(BF) and Lucy N (HH) are all 

embarking on their level 3 
training. We wish them every 

success.

Funding Codes

If you are eligible for funding from September 2025, please ensure 

that you renew your code as soon as possible. Once you receive 

your code, please email all codes to

enquiries@woodlandschildcare.co.uk
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Sunflowers

Our Hedgehogs and Squirrels 

have been busily planting 

sunflower seeds to come home 

- we hope that they flourish 
well. We would love to see you 

send in some pictures via 

Parentzone.

Medication Changes

We are able to administer prescribed medication for your child at 

nursery. However, please ensure we receive it in the correct 

packaging with the dosage label. We are able to administer 

antibiotics however please note we now require children to have had 
24 hours worth of treatment prior to returning to the nursery.

Photo Consent

Just a reminder if you haven't returned this online form please do so 

as soon as possible.

Squirrels Leavers

We are approaching that time of year when we say goodbye to lots of 

our Squirrels children to start their journey to school. We look forward 

to a celebration party for them all on Saturday 12th July.

Extra Sessions

Due to capacity at the nursery, we are currently unable to book in any 

extra sessions for children, we will review this after July. Thank you
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